
From: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)
To: Rollman, Courtney (UTC); Smith, Lance (UTC)
Subject: FW: Docket Numbers UG-141169 and UE-141170
Date: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 9:21:28 AM

Would one of you please process these comments.  I didn't realize that they came only to me.

Thanks.
Lisa

-----Original Message-----
From: Cathleen Blackburn [mailto:cdb0516@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 12:05 PM
To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC) <lwyse@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Docket Numbers UG-141169 and UE-141170

Hello, I would like to make my voice heard on the topic of the future of PSE.  I am out of town and won't be able to
 be at the hearing.  However, this is vitally important so I am taking time away from my family to write to you
 because the future of my children is of the utmost importance. 

The future of our planet is dependent on doing whatever can be done to slow global warming.  We are at a crisis
 point.  Using coal and natural gas to supply power to our area is not a viable option. Especially when experts know
 that doing so is more expensive than utilizing renewable energy.  It's tragic that the public needs to educate the
 power company to the fact that there are ways to provide power that lessen environmental impact. 

Thanks for your attention,
Cathleen Blackburn
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